
HVAC CHANGES IN INDUSTRY
(Intro to HVAC 410A Certifi cation Class)

Stay on Top of Regulatory Changes in HVAC

UNIVERSITY

CHADWELL

The U.S. heating, ventilation, air-conditioning, and refrigeration 
(HVAC) industry is currently undergoing a period of unprecedented 
change.

The pressures driving these changes – technological innovation 
in building design and energy conservation – are altering the U.S. 
market with resultant impacts on equipment and applications.

Come hear the most recent updates in HVAC changes going on 
in our industry including troubleshooting, diagnostics & repair, 
along with solutions to some of the new requirements.

Learn how to charge using Super heat and Sub-cooling and how 
to convert to Dew Point and Bubble Point that will be required for 
some of these new Refrigerants.

Attendees to this class should be: Service Team Members, 
Community Managers, Regional Managers, and anyone that will 
be affected by these changes.

Friday,
May 18th, 2018 

For Questions, Call or email Debra at: 813.882.0222 Ext.3 or debra@baaahq.org
To Register, go to: www.baaahq.org/events/hvac-industry-changes-summer

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: Monday, April 30 (Late registrations will be accepted depending on space available.) 
Note: Cancellations must be received by email to debra@baaahq.org a minimum of 3 business days prior to the 
event.  Late cancellations and NO shows will be charged the full invoiced amount.

A S LOW A S

PER PER SON
5900

Course Information:

Location: Chadwell Supply
 5115 Joanne Kearney Blvd.,
 Tampa, FL 33619
When: Friday, May 18, 2018
Time: 8:30am - 4:00pm
Cost: $59 Members, $89 Non-Members
  (Lunch Included)


